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21st June 2013

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Now that summer holidays are approaching there are a couple of issues I 
would like to bring to your attention.

Book Rentals and Materials Money
Sincere  thanks to all parents who have paid the Rental & Materials Money for 
2013 /2014.  If your rental is outstanding, the school is accepting payment until 
Friday  6th July from 10.00 - 2.00 p.m. As you are aware, in September, books 
will only be given to your children on full payment of rental.  

Book Lists for 2013/2014
Book lists for 5th & 6th Class were sent home in April.  If you have misplaced 
your Child’s Booklist it is  available on our website
www.saintmarks.ie

Maintenance Contribution
The €5.00 Maintenance Contribution for June is currently due. Many thanks to 
all of you who have already contributed.The draw for €100 takes place next 
Friday 28th June.

Library Books
If your child has any School Library Books at home please send them into the 
school.

Summer Vacation:
The school will close early on Thursday  27th June, children will go home at 
12.00 noon.
School closes for the Summer Holidays on Friday 28th  June a12 noon.
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Parents Reading Survey 
A big thank you  to the 208 parents who completed the online Parents Reading 
Survey. As promised we had a draw for €100 for all parents who submitted a 
survey.   
The Winner of the Reading Survey Draw is Mr. Joe Kendrick and his child 
Oliver Kendrick (3rd Class Ms. Lunny) who will receive €25. 

Dub’s Day - Wear The Blue:
Our Dub’s Day in aid of Cheeverstown was a great success. You raised €1000 for a 
very worthy cause. Cheeverstown have informed us that  they are delighted  and 
hugely appreciate your generosity. 

Annual Cake Sale:
Our annual Cake Sale in aid of our twin school in Mozambique will be held on 
Wednesday next, 26th June, for all the children in the School Hall. This event is 
organised by our Sixth Class children. 

School reopening in September
School will reopen on Monday 2nd September Children are to come to School at 
the following times:

8.50 a.m.:  6th Class - go straight to class
8.50 a.m.:  4th Class  - go straight to class 
9.30 a.m.:  5th Classes - assemble in School Hall
10.00 a.m   3rd Class - assemble in School Hall

The third and fifth  classes  will  be divided into their new classes .

Children will finish school at the normal time 2.30 p.m. on the 2nd of September. 

I wish  you all a safe and happy summer holiday. I look forward to working with 
you all again in September. 

Yours sincerely,

  
      Richard Walsh
         Principal


